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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 41770 

Docket No. 50-206 
License No. DPR-13 

NOTICE OF DEVIATION 

Based on the results of an NRC inspection conducted on February 5-16, 1979, it 
appears that one of your activities was not conducted in conformance with your 
commitments to the Commission as indicated below: 

Contrary to Southern California Edison Company's commitment in 
Appendix D to the Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) to conform 
to the guidance of ANSI. Standard N18.7 - 1972, and to Section 4.2.1 
of ANSI N18.7 - 1972 which requires that the written charter of the 
review and audit group shall contain specific features, the licensee's 
written charter for the Nuclear Audit and Review Committee (NARC) did 
not describe the mechanism used for initiating NARC audits, nor did it 
identify the management position to which NARC auditors from the QA 
organization will report while performing NARC audits.  
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